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15th December 2016 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Opportunity for students to visit China 

NUAST is always keen to offer our students the best opportunities to develop as people and as 

professionals. An opportunity has arisen for our year 12 students to visit the Cities of Ningbo and 

Shanghai in China. The University of Nottingham has a campus and NUAST has a partner school in 

Ningbo. This visit will take place in September 2017. 

This visit will involve students travelling with a members of staff for a 10 day long itinerary. Students will 

visit the partner high school and experience lessons with the students there, presenting an incredible 

opportunity for cultural exchange. Visits to the university, important local sites in Ningbo and also 

Shanghai will also be included. 

The overall cost will be approximately £1200. However, we are hoping that we can gain some funding to 

reduce this to around £700-£800 per student.  

This letter is to gauge interest in this visit in order for us to decide whether to pursue this or not. 

Obviously, even subsidised this is still an expensive trip; however it is a chance of a lifetime and an 

incredible experience for students to put on their future personal statements for university or curriculum 

vitae. 

If you would like to indicate your interest in a place on this visit to China, then please fill in the form 

below and ask your child to give it back to reception. Filling in this form does not represent a 

commitment on your part- it is simply to enable us to see how many students have a firm interest and 

would be willing to commit to the visit so we can decide whether to go ahead. 

We look forward to hearing from you 

 

Mr R White 

Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student Name  ___________________________ 

I would like to confirm my firm interest in my child joining the September 2017 trip to China. I understand 

the potential cost and that this form does not represent a guarantee of a place or a commitment from 

myself. 

Signed  ____________________________ 
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